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Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 Phone 201/622-7000 

H!egu!atory Dcd~et FHe August 10, 1976 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
u. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission 
Washington, D.c. 20555 

Attention: Mra Karl Kniel, Chief 
Light Water Reactors Branch 2 

Gentlemen: 

OPERATING LICENSE 
UNIT 1 
SALEM NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NO. 50-272 

We hereby submit notification that construction of Unit 1, 
Salem Nuclear Generating Station has been completed in 
accordance with the requirements of the Atomic Energy Act of 
1954, as amended, the regulations promulgated thereunder 
and Construction Permit CPPR-52. 

Inasmuch as construction has been completed, we request 
the issuance of a full-term operating license for Salem 1 
in order that we may proceed inunediately with initial core 
loading. 

In view of the lower cost electricity which can be generated 
by Salem 1, we believe it is essential that this Unit be 
placed in operation inunediately. Each day of full-load 
operation will result in a $430,000 savings to the customers 
of the four utilities jointly owning the Salem Station. 
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